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Dear Parents/Guardians of High School students:

I want to share with you the schedule for New York State (NYS) Regents exams that will be administered from
June 14th-June 22nd, 2023. It is important for students to attend the day their exam is being administered. There
is no make-up day for missing a Regents exam.

Students taking a morning exam will need to arrive at school between 7:20-7:40 a.m. and report to the HS cafeteria.
At promptly 7:45 a.m., students will be admitted into the exam location. Teachers will provide students with testing
directions and materials. Morning exams will start promptly at 8:00 a.m.

Students scheduled to take a Regents exam in the afternoon will need to arrive at school between 11:20-11:40 a.m.
and report to the HS cafeteria. At 11:45 a.m., students will be admitted into the exam location and teachers will
provide students with testing directions and materials. Afternoon exams will start promptly at 12:00 p.m.

Breakfast and lunch will be served daily during Regents exams from June 14th-June 22nd.

For those students who take the bus to school, buses will run as usual to and from school. There will be a midday bus run
as well to bring students to and from school if they only have 1 exam that day.

Please click on the exam schedule below to view the Regents and in-class final exams being administered:

2023 June Regents Exam Schedule.docx

Also, please review the following overview with your child regarding Exam Etiquette & Reminders.

Exam Etiquette and Information Regarding Regents Exams

Last Day for Students

The last student day of attendance for high school students is Tuesday, June 13th. THS students will be expected to attend
their scheduled classes through June 13th. The last day for seniors is Monday, June 12th.

Please reach out to the HS main office or guidance office if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Lyndsey Todaro, Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LXTisne0aeLqmwZxsSE4F0o1er6Lldgv/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100656858309148310947&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1m_2MXXtfNn-NHn_6vMtKs184FSQZso7uoE1oMA3S8Cc/edit?usp=sharing

